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Greetings fellow cabinet members, PDG's, PID's and all. 

 

 

It has been a busy start to this Lions year. July was filled with training, zoom meetings, and in person 

meetings. Strategy planning sessions with  DG Carl, 2VDG Fred, IPDG Toni, GMT Stu, and IPCC Mike.We are 

off to a great start. 

 

 

I along with my wife Lion Anita were fortunate to attend the Lions International Convention in Orlando. It was 

an honor representing OH-5 and MD-13.  

 

 

I was given the opportunity to assist the Olentangy Lions Club's rebuilding efforts. We have developed a plan 

of action and have begun implementation of the plan. I am very optimistic regarding our potential outcome. 

 

 

More to come. 

 

 

1st VDG Gary Likens 

 

 


